
                                                                                             
 

Oficina del Presidente  

 

 

February 6, 2019 
 
 
 

 
 
Appointment to the Middle States 2019-21 Self-Study Institutional Team and Kick-Off Meeting 
 
As a valued university community member committed to our institutional mission, you have been 

appointed to the 2019-21 MSCHE Self-Study Institutional Team, as recommended by your Dean of 

Academic Affairs.  Attached you will find the list of the Self-Study Institutional Team’s members and 

the research questions and charges to be addressed by your assigned working group. 

 

The Self-Study is an endeavor of utmost importance in the life of our institution which 

fundamentally pursues the reaffirmation of our institutional accreditation with the Middle States 

Commission on Higher Education, scheduled for 2021.  The Self-Study is an honest and transparent 

community-wide evaluation of our continuous fulfillment of our mission.  It seeks institutional 

improvement, through the assessment and evaluation of our undertakings, opportunities and 

challenges, leading to a set of conclusions and recommendations moving forward in the next eight-

year accreditation cycle.   

 

Finally, we request your attendance to the Self-Study Kick-Off Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 

February 13, from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. (10:00 to 11:00 a.m. EST).  I will participate with the 

Miami Campus Self-Study team members through videoconference, to be originated from the MPR 

Room A.  San Juan and Mayagüez team members will assemble in Room A of San Juan Campus' 

Theater.  

 

Albizu University has been fully accredited since 1974 by complying with all standards of 

accreditation and requirements for affiliation.  I am confident that your valuable contribution will 

result in a successful accreditation process. 

 

Cordially, 

 

José Pons-Madera, Ph.D. 


